
 
 
From: Michelle Stokes On Behalf Of Academic Affairs 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 9:20 AM 
To: MARFAC <MARFAC@MARIST.EDU>; MARSTAFF <MARSTAFF@MARIST.EDU> 
Subject: Share your thoughts on the Middle States Reac

We encourage anyone who would like to contribute ideas for key areas of importance to please share 
your thoughts. You  are invited to contribute promising directions or general comments via 
MiddleStates@marist.edu

 or through the Contact Us link on the new Middle States homepage at: 
https://www.marist.edu/middle-states. Both of these methods go directly to us to inform the self-study 
process.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work together to craft these self-study priorities and a reflective n 

Middle States Co-Chairs 
 



 
 
From: Michelle Stokes On Behalf Of Academic Affairs 
Sent: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 9:23 AM 
To: mar-stu@marist.edu 
Subject: Share your thoughts on the Middle States Reaccreditation Process  
 
Dear Marist Students: 
 
As part of the ongoing Middle States Reaccreditation, we are soliciting input on key priorities for closer 
examination during the self-study process. We would like to thank those who already provided very 
sound insights during the listening sessions last week.  
 
We encourage anyone who would like to contribute ideas for key areas of importance to please share 
your thoughts. You are invited to contribute promising directions or general comments via 
MiddleStates@marist.edu or through the Contact Us link on the new Middle States homepage at: 
https://www.marist.edu/middle-states. Both of these methods go directly to us to inform the self-study 
process.  
 
We look forward to continuing to work together to craft these self-study priorities and a reflective 
accreditation process.  
 
Thank you for the ongoing dialogue, 
Thom Wermuth, Vice President for Academic Affairs 
Carol Rinke, Associate Professor of Education 
Middle States Co-Chairs 
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